
White River Flowage Association 
April 20th, 2013 
Meeting Minutes 

 
The spring meeting of the White River Flowage Association was held on Saturday, April 
20th, 2013, in the Dakota Town Hall following the White River Flowage Lake 
Management District meeting and lunch. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Laura Soldner at. 11:20 am. 
 
The minutes from the September 15th, 2012 meeting were read.  Brian Soldner made a 
motion to approve the minutes and Judy Hughes seconded the motion. Motion passed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read. We have a current check book balance of $945.89. 
Carol Koester made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report and Gail Herzog  
seconded the motion. Motion passed. 
 
Old Business  – The Second Annual White River Flowage (Independence Day) Boat 
Regatta was discussed. The starting and ending point will be the White River Trail boat 
landing. Anyone on the Flowage can decorate their boats and start cruising the Flowage 
at 6:00 pm on Saturday July 6th. Flyers advising all of our Flowage neighbors of the 
Regatta will be distributed prior to the event to eliminate any potential conflicts with 
those who will be fishing on the Flowage. A pot luck meal following the river cruise was 
suggested. 
 
An area Rummage Sale was again discussed. It was decided not to hold a rummage sale 
as a White River Flowage Association event.  
 
New Business  – Because the White River Flowage Lake Management District voted to 
change their fall meetings to the second Saturday in September, the “Association” also 
addressed changing likewise. Gail Herzog made a motion to change the fall meeting for 
the WRFA to the second Saturday in September and Brian Soldner seconded the motion. 
Motion was approved. 
 
 
Carol Koester made a motion to adjourn. Brian Soldner seconded the motion. Motion was 
approved. Meeting adjourned at 12:00 noon. 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
       Margaret Heschke, Sec / Treas 
 


